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PYRANHA
INSECTICIDES

AQUEOUS
EQUINE
SPRAY

KILLS AND REPELS

Stable Flies   Mosquitoes   Gnats

Face Flies House Flies Horn Flies

GUARANTEE: 
Pyrethrins   0.05%

Piperonyl Butoxide 0.50%
Permethrin 0.10%

 DOMESTIC

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 24466 P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS: 946 mL

Chem-I-Matic
P.O. Box 920706

Houston, TX
77292

P.O. Box 28089
London, ON
N6H 5E1

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

FOR USE ON HORSES USE FULL STRENGTH.  Not for use on horses
intended for human consumption.



This non-oily insecticide/repellent may be applied with a trigger
spray applicator, or as a wipe.  Kills and repels, stable flies,
horn files, house flies, face flies, bot flies, mosquitos and
biting midges.

DIRECTIONS FOR WIPE-ON USE 

Thoroughly brush horse to remove excess dirt and dust.  Extremely
dirty horses should be shampooed, rinsed, and allowed to dry
before applying wipe.  Use a sponge or clean soft cloth or mitt. 
Apply Equine Formulation liberally over areas to be protected. 
Pay special attention to legs, belly, shoulders, neck and facial
areas.  Avoid eyes and mucous membrane.

DIRECTIONS FOR TRIGGER SPRAY USE

Remove excess dirt and dust.  Apply light spray mist to coat
while brushing lightly against lay of the hair.  Avoid spray in
eyes and mucous membranes.  Apply with sponge or soft cloth to
those areas.

TO KILL AND REPEL FLYING INSECTS IN ANIMAL QUARTERS

Spray in areas where insects congregate.  Direct spray to contact
insects for rapid knockdown and kill.  Spray around outside of
door facings, screens to render areas unattractive to insects. 
This helps to repel insects and prevent entrance into building.

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
breathing vapours.  Wash hands after use.  Do not spray in face,
eyes or on genitalia.  Discontinue use if dermal or nasal
irritation develops.  Do not use on animals under drug or
pesticide treatment.  Do not use near birds, feed, or foodstuffs. 
Before use on pregnant animals, consult veterinarian.

This product is extremely toxic to fish.  Do not apply directly
to any body of water.  Do not contaminate water when disposing of
equipment washwaters.

FIRST AID

If swallowed, call a physician.  If in eyes, flush with plenty of
water and call a physician if irritation persists.  Wash
contaminated skin with soap and water.  If inhaled, remove victim
to fresh air and call a physician if effects occur.



DISPOSAL

Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap container and put in garbage
collection.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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